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PE Kit   
Trainers for outdoor sport   
Navy or grey shorts   
White T Shirt with round neck   
Plain black/navy sweatshirt and 
jogging bottoms   
P.E. Bag  
For safety reasons the only item of 
jewellery that may be worn is a watch.   
 Everything should be clearly 
marked with your child’s name.  
 
 

 

Message from Mrs Fearn: 
We've had a great week and the 
children are enjoying their.   
 
This week we have been discussing 
British Values and classes are 
voting for new Student Councillors.  
 
We look forward to sharing our class 
representatives with you next week. 
 
Best wishes, 
P Fearn 
 
Celebrations at St Catherine's 
 
Every child has the opportunity daily to 
be rewarded for their positive "can do" 
attitudes. On a Friday we celebrate two 
children from each class. 
We have the Super Citizen award.  
 
The class teaching team selects a child 
who has demonstrated positive 
learning attitudes. 
We also have the Branches of Love 
award. The children vote anonymously 
for a member of the love who has been 
living the Gospel values. 
 
These children are celebrated during 
Assembly and then have a special 
session with Mrs Fearn to celebrate their 
success!  
 

 Celebrations at St Catherine's  
Super Citizens Branches of Love 
Maisie Kiara 
Lilly Daisy 
Belle R Peter 
Daniel Marley 
Rylo Aimee 
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Jewellery: 
The only item of jewellery that may be 
worn in school is a watch. If your child is 
wearing a necklace, bracelet or rings 
these will be put in an envelope and 
kept in the office for you to collect after 
school. 
Only plain stud earrings may be worn. 
 

PTFA: 
Our brilliant PTFA will be holding a 
Second Hand Uniform sale after 
school next Friday 29th September. 

PTFA News 
Welcome back to school everyone, well we have got some exciting times ahead 
of us and loads to look forward to. 
We had our first PTFA meeting last week, which was fantastic. 
I would like to say a big thank you to everyone who attended. It was a very 
positive meeting with great ideas and everyone was so friendly. 
We had a really good turnout of parents and grandparents. But it would be 
amazing if we could encourage more people to join. 
All the money that is raised by the PTFA is only for the children. The PTFA funded 
Bell tents which are used for residential courses at school. 
We help with transport costs so the parents don’t have to pay extra. Christmas 
crackers, selection boxes and play equipment. 
 
We just need some help from you guys, a little or a lot we would love you to join us. 
Come and chat to me in the playground or check out our FaceBook page 
https://www.facebook.com/scptfa/ 
Thank you for reading this. 
Kate Roberts 
Chair 
 

 

Kids Corner:  
 

Ash Class have been learning about the Stone Age in History. They have written a 
story about a person who falls and falls back in time to the Stone Age. They 
particularly liked learning about furs. 

 

        ‘Joke’ from Peter D: 

        How do Octopi get to school?  

        On an OctoBus!! 
Theo liked learning about how they 

got furs. 

Peter liked writing the story. 


